Purdue Pilots Inc. 8/23/17 Meeting Minutes

Meeting started at 7:03PM

Club flows:

President:

-Remember, when you fly our planes out of Purdue Av, you are representing PPI, so please be
respectful and professional.

-Any maintenance issues can be reported to Purdue Aviation using the squawk booklet, or
contact the PPI officers mailing list.

Treasury:

You will get your membership card at the end of the meeting when you pay your dues. As
always, dues are 50 dollars for the semester. New members pay an initial fee for 115 total.

Maintenance:
-The planes all work!

-11942s primer sticks somewhat.
-11942s Hobbs is INOP. It will be fixed.
-All of Tontos lights work.
-Tontos window has a crack in it.

-We are unsure whether we will fix 3033Ts adf due to the antiquity of the beacon system. The
officers will discuss this issue. For now, it will remain INOP.

-All the planes have our logos on them! Do not peel them off!

-All the fuel strainers have Velcro straps on them. Make sure you put them back when you
finish with it.

PR:

-We have iron on PPI patches for sale!



-The PPI website has been redesigned!
Alumni:

-There will be a newsletter coming out. We would like to have member stories from your
summer, air race classic, eclipse stories etc. It only needs to be a short blurb.

Events:
-Study Group will continue depending on the needs of the club at the next meeting.

-We are already planning Air Race Classic for next year! We will have callouts for the actual race
and ground crew. We want to do a much better job next year.

-We are going to do an open house of all our planes Wednesday September 6. We want new
members to be able to check out all our planes, see what general aviation is all about etc. We
want to have a shuttle, so if anyone is van certified to drive vans, please let us know.

Next Meeting:
Tuesday September 5", 7PM

Meeting Adjourned at 7:37PM




